
Costa Mesa                    I rvine                   Tustin 



Dear Neighbors,

As we enter a new year, I take this opportunity to both express
my gratitude for continuing to serve Orange County in the State
Capitol and to reflect on the challenges and achievements of the
past year.

As I continue my third term in the legislature, I am hopeful for the
many things we can accomplish together as a community and
reflect proudly on what we’ve done so far. Economic
development, climate resilience, and public safety continue to be
my top priorities for the year ahead.

None of this would be possible without the ongoing support of
local organizations and community members like you. I look
forward to serving you in 2024.

From my family to yours, best wishes 
for a safe, healthy and very 
happy new year!

Sincerely,

Costa Mesa                    I rvine                   Tustin 

At Your Service



At the Capitol
In 2023, I authored legislation designed
to protect our environment, lower the
cost of prescription drugs, and combat
the deadly fentanyl crisis. I am grateful
for the opportunity to work on
meaningful legislation that will positively
impact our community, including:

Helped prioritize and achieve increased
funding for childcare services in California. 

Helped negotiate the passage of SB 326 to
update California’s Mental Health Services
Act and modernize our approach to mental
health and substance abuse treatment. 

Continued to prioritize reproductive health
and fought for more money to support
access to  reproductive health services.

Appointed Chair of the Assembly Utilities
and Energy Committee.

Additional Legislative Highlights

In the Capitol

Protects our environment

by giving law enforcement

new tools to hold corporate

polluters accountable

AB 
508

AB 1027
Helps our law enforcement

partners as they work to bring

those trafficking illegal drugs like

fentanyl to justice



By the Numbers



$2,000,000 to the City of
Irvine to establish a Real Time
Crime Center within the Irvine

Police Department  

Prioritizing the needs of my constituents and community partners
continues to be my focus. I am proud to have secured funding for
projects that will improve public safety, expand access to mental
health services, and ensure area residents and employees have

access to quality parks and recreation opportunities.  

$750,000 to the City of
Tustin to refurbish park
amenities and improve park
user experience for area
residents and employees

$750,000 to the City of
Costa Mesa to establish a

citywide mobile mental health
response program for

outpatient or crisis intervention
services

Community Wins




